
Chicago - June 13, 1966~ 

Messrs .. F .. G. McGinn 
L. V. Anderson 

It is IIY slJqCJestion that if we are 

seriously considering barging from Port Angeles 

we should acquire a lease of the propoaed aite, 

as indicated in Illy letter to Mr. Quinn of May 

19th, as this appears to be the only favorable 

site left at Port ADqelea. 


